
      

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Caretakers needed for 

H.J. Carroll Park 
 
Jefferson County Parks & Recreation will provide water, septic, garbage 

service, and a beautiful place to live. You provide park supervision and a 

limited amount of park maintenance.  The ideal Caretakers are two people 

who want to make a difference for the community, can provide excellent 

customer service to all park patrons, have a positive attitude, enjoy people, 

are conscientious, enjoy working outdoors in a beautiful setting, are active, 

own a newer R.V., are excellent communicators, and are seeking at least a 

one-year position. Power, propane, phone, and cable are all available on-

sight, but are the responsibility of the caretaker. The target start date is April 

or May of 2014, but could be sooner. The position will remain open until 

filled. The first review of applications will occur on February 1st, 2014. The 

park is located at 9884 State Route 19, Chimacum. A successful background 

check is required prior to placement. 

 

For more information, contact Matt Tyler, Manager, Jefferson County Parks 

and Recreation at 360-385-9129, email mtyler@countyrec.com, or see the 

Parks and Recreation website: www.countyrec.com. Thank You! 
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